
 

 

 

 

Wholesale and Retail SETA (W&RSETA)  

Invites applications for the prestigious 

International Leadership Development Programme (ILDP) 2016-17 

The W&RSETA is pleased to announce that the applications for the 2016/17 International Leadership 

Development Programme are officially open.  The 2016 ILDP will commence from February 2016 to January 

2017. The programme is open to potential Senior Managers who have been earmarked for Executive 

Management in their organisations in the Wholesale and Retail Sector. The programme will mainly focus on the 

accelerated development of senior managers who are drawn from Historically Disadvantaged Groups in line with 

the Employment Equity Act. 

This intensive programme will be delivered by an accredited Higher Education and Training Institution appointed 

by the W&RSETA and will run over a 12-month period commencing in February 2016 and includes a two -week 

international study tour and a week in an African country (depending on circumstances in Africa)   

Participants will attend study blocks at the appointed Institutions, as well as a five-day programme during the 

international tours. One group of 25 delegates will study & tour the USA and Russia, whilst the other group does 

the China - India leg for their Immersion.  

Only companies registered with the W&RSETA are eligible to nominate candidates for the Programme.   

Special attention should be paid to the selection criteria when making nominations. 

The programme overview, selection criteria and nomination form are available from the W&RSETA website 

www.wrseta.org.za  

Large companies are eligible to nominate up to 5 candidates, medium companies up to 3 candidates and small 

companies can nominate 2 candidates. Companies are NOT allowed to nominate more than the prescribed 

number of candidates.   

Candidates will be notified of the interview dates in due course.  

For further information or queries contact Ntsiki Lerumo on 012 622 9500 or email ildp@wrseta.org.za  

The closing date for nominations is extended to the 29
th

 January 2016 and NO late nominations will be 

considered. 
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